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ASX Announcement
Financial Reports Update

Broo Limited (‘Broo’ or the ‘Company’) advises that the completion and release of the Company’s
Appendix 4E Preliminary Final Report has been delayed as the Company continues to focus on
completion of the ongoing strategic review of the business and its assets including the Company’s
organisational structure (as announced to ASX on 24 June 2022).

The Company is working to complete the review and Appendix 4E Preliminary Final Report and
anticipates it will be in a position to lodge the report in late September 2022.

The Company’s shares will remain in suspension pending the release of the Appendix 4E Preliminary
Final Report and a further market update regarding the outcome of its ongoing strategic review. The
Company will provide an update to the market in due course.
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This announcement was approved by the Board of Broo Limited.

For further information, please contact:

Nova Taylor
Company Secretary
nova.taylor@automicgroup.com.au



